
 

 
 

Media Contact: 
Public Relations Office/PRO Team 
policemedia@fortworthtexas.gov 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release – 9/8/2024 

Fatal Crash Investigation 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On Saturday, September 7th, 2024, at approximately 9:22 p.m., Northwest 

Division officers were dispatched to the 2100 block of Jacksboro Highway in response to a major 

accident.   
 

Preliminary investigation indicated that a suspect vehicle collided with the victim’s vehicle, resulting in the 

victim being ejected from their vehicle. The driver of the suspect vehicle fled the scene on foot before 
officers arrived. The victim was transported to a nearby hospital but, unfortunately, succumbed to their 

injuries and was pronounced deceased.   
 

The Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will determine the manner and cause of death, as well as 

the identity of the deceased, once the next of kin has been notified.   
 

The Fort Worth Police Department Traffic Investigation Unit has been notified and will be conducting a 
thorough investigation into the circumstances surrounding this incident.   

 
Report Number: #240071081   
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